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12th January ‘24 
 

RE: Whitemoor Lakes Residential Experience for Y4/Y5 – 08.04.24-10.04.24 
 
Dear Park Lane Family, 
 
We are thrilled to annouce that we have arranged a Year 4/5 Residential experience to 
Whitemoor Lakes, Lichfield. The experience will be from the Monday 8th April to Wednesday 
10th April ’24 and it is time to begin the final preparations for this.  
 
Action Centres UK are a leading residential activity provider and are highly experienced in 
running school trips. Located in the heart of glorious Staffordshire, Whitemoor Lakes 
provides the ideal backdrop for fun, adventure and comfort. Their centre provides a whole 
range of exciting and rewarding activities such as Abseiling, Archery, Zip Wire, Climbing, 
Raft Building, Canoeing and many more. There are also evening activities planned for the 
children such as a Disco and a Campfire for the children to enjoy after their action-packed 
day. 
 
The cost of the experience will be £170.00 and includes all food for the duration of the trip 
(apart from lunch on arrival day), accommodation, full travel insurance and a full 
programme of activities. Travel costs are included within this amount of money for your 
child. To secure your child a place on this exciting experience, we require a non-refundable 
deposit of £20.00 by Friday 9th February 24’ alongside completing the google form 
attached to this letter. The remaining balance of £150.00 will need to be paid by Monday 
18th March ’24. The payments for both the deposit and the further full amount can be 
made via Parent Pay or cash at the main school office.   
 
We will be issuing further information about the experience closer to the date. In the 
meantime, if you wish to find out more information about the courses, supervisors and safety 
measures, please visit https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/whitemoor-lakes/. 
 
We thank you, in advance, for your support and understanding and should you wish to 
discuss this further, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Year 4/Year 5 Teaching 
Teams, who will be happy to support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
C Clare 
Executive Head 
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